Vre. M. S. Hoover, Superintendent,
Alexander Consclidated Schools,
Alexander, Xansas.

Dear Superintendent Hoover:

Thank you very much for your letter of August 28,
and yowr check for $4.10. I an autogrephing a copy of
my text, "Better Badketball"”, and am sending it to you
by parcel post today. I trust that you will receive
much benefit from the book,

With best wishes for a successful year, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach.
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